
For Immediate Release – County of Berks – Public Statement 

Berks County Offices and Buildings will Close Early on 12/24 & 12/31 

Reading, PA — 12/18/2024 — County of Berks offices and buildings will close to the public at Noon on 
Tuesday, December 24, 2024, and Tuesday, December 31, 2024.  Please note – 24/7 operations at the 
county courthouse and services center will remain operational.   

The holiday season is a time for reflection and gratitude, and we are truly grateful for the dedication, 
professionalism, and compassion of each county employee. 

We wish all Berks County residents a joyous holiday season! 

# # # 

For more information (media only): 
Jonathan Heintzman, Public Relations Officer  
Office: 610-478-6136 x6112  
Cell: 610-507-0063  
Email: jheintzman@berkspa.gov 
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